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Dear Parents and Carers   

 

Ofsted inspection thank you  

 

Our Ofsted inspection is now complete and I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for 

your support for the College and all the positive feedback you have given. 

 

I am unable to share any details with you until the outcome letter is published but I do want to 

pass on the inspectors’ praise of our students.  Over the two days, inspectors spoke to over a 

hundred children and young people.  School staff were not privy to many of these 

conversations but the lead inspector commented on how polite, articulate and welcoming all 

of the children were.  They were a credit to the College and I was very proud of them.  

 

The Ofsted outcome letter will be published within 30 days of inspection and I very much look 

forward to being able to share it with you when it arrives. 

 

With thanks again and best wishes 

 

 
Alex Newton 

Principal 
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